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Appeal of Dana Leibfried to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement at 55 FRONT AVENUE.

Repairs are currently being done to bring the home up to code and habitable by the end of the summer.

May 13, 2013

Steve Magner

Hearing date is 5/28/13 at 2:30 per Front Desk schedule. This file shows 6/4/13.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Dana Leibfried to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement at 55
Front Avenue, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council waive the Vacant Building
Registration fee until October 1, 2013; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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